
From: Garry Taylor  
Sent: 30 June 2021 15:52 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ref 2021/2926/T 
 
Dear sirs, 
 
Reference 2021/2926/T (Associated works to Trees.) 
 
I am writing to give my support for the maintenance , removal and pruning of trees in Elm Village. 
 
I live in Rossendale Way and am mystified that the trees have been allowed to get so dangerously 
large not only causing a risk to property and surfaces with their roots but also now presenting a very 
real danger of falling branches in high winds which, have very real potential to cause significant 
property damage together with  risk of injury. 
 
Already I understand that two trees have recently come down one by the green where people and 
children gather and only by luck causing no injury and only damage to property. The other at the 
entrance to Rossendale Way. 
 
Oddly I believe some of  these trees have a preservation order although the reasons are unclear 
given the potential, recently transpiring into fact, for harm. 
 
I would urgently give and record my request in support of the dire maintenance due to make safe 
these trees before there is consequential further harm and damage which will clearly happen should 
nothing be done. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Garry Taylor 
 
57 Rossendale Way NW10XB 
 
 


